
Submission from Leisure and Cultural Services Department 

 

Subject: Review of Licence Conditions in Carrier Licences issued under the 

Telecommunications Ordinance 

 

I refer to your preceding email and have no objection in principle to the proposed 

removal of the Identified Licence Condition on restrictions on attachment to public 

buildings and trees from the Carrier Licences. However, you may also wish to consult 

other core tree maintenance departments and the bureau on tree management policy (i.e. 

HyD, Arch SD, CEDD, HD and TMO of DEVB etc.) as LCSD is only one of the tree 

maintenance departments in the Government under the prevailing ETWB 

TC(Works)2/2004. 

 


